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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

6th February, 1959.

Dear Sirs,
Motorship "EKATERINI ALEXANDRA"

With reference to your letter of the
20th December, I have to inform you that the
report of this vessel's survey at Piraeus has
now received consideration in this Office.

The defective tubes in the port donkey
boiler were renewed at this time and the
condition of class in respect of this item has
now been deleted.

Accordingly & fresh record of Donkey
Boiler Survey 6.58 has been assigned.

The port main engine Noa2 and 6
cylinder covers were also examined and although
these items were found to continue efficient
it is recommended that they should be re-examined
by the end of January, 1960.

The Committee have continued the class
subject to this matter receiving attention by
that time. ’

Yours faithfully,

Assistant (lerk to the
Classification Committee.

The liaritime Technical Administration Jde,,

St. Clare House,
30-33 Minories,

LONDON E.C.3. 3
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